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Summary: Annette Francis would like to share a presentation regarding affordable 
housing needs in Cache Valley.  This presentation will discuss the 
needs in our community.  Annette hopes to discuss remedies for 
affordable housing with the Hyrum City Planning Commission and City 
Council. 

 

 


